
Passing Score Reduced for July 2020 and February 2021  
North Carolina Bar Examinations 

 
Recognizing the unique and extraordinary circumstances involved with the COVID-19 

pandemic, the North Carolina Board of Law Examiners has made the following changes to the 
passing score for the July 2020 and February 2021 North Carolina bar examinations: 
 

(1)  the minimum passing score for the July 2020 and February 2021 North Carolina 
Bar Examinations will be reduced from 270 to 268;  

 
(2)  the minimum acceptable score for UBE Transfer applicants who sit for the UBE 

in July 2020, September 2020 or February 2021 shall be reduced from 270 to 268; 
and  

 
(3)  that the minimum passing score will return to 270 for the North Carolina Bar 

Examination in July 2021. 
 


